
This week in Year 6 we have been experimenting with different types of text- we have been writing 

play scripts, book reviews as well as a short story. In maths, we have been converting fractions, 

decimals and percentages as well as measuring angles accurately. We also revised our knowledge of 

imperial and metric measures. 

In the afternoons, the class have had an interesting week! On Monday, we were visited by some 

police officers and some magistrates, who told us about the judicial system and the realities of prison. 

We have also watched the Nativity story performed by the younger years, and visited the Lenham 

School to watch a show called ‘The Little Shop of Horrors’ with Class 5. 

Next week we are looking forward to: 

 The Christmas holidays! 

 Studying ‘A Christmas Carol’. 

 Making a Christingle. 

 Finishing our topic ‘Changing the Monarchy’ by looking at the current Royal 

family. 

Homework 

For their maths homework, I would like the children to visit ‘Times Tables rockstars’. They have their 

usernames and passwords in their reading record books. If children are unable to access it for 

whatever reason, they can access it at school! A minimum of 20 minutes is suggested.  

For their SPaG homework, I have set a test on spag.com. I would like the children to spend 30 

minutes on this test and see how far they get- some may finish but I am not expecting everyone to. 

Again, the children should have their usernames and passwords and can always check them at school 

should they wish to. 

They are expected to have completed this by Wednesday, the last day of term. They will have their 

spelling test on the Wednesday, and all children have been sent spelling sheets home. Thank you for 

your support with this. If your child is unable to complete the homework for whatever reason, please 

let me know via a letter. Internet access is available at school for those who do not have it at home. 

 

The Year 6 team 


